
Year 5 and 6 Inter House Cross-Country Competition 

On the 29th March, the Healthy Outlook Council organised a year 5 and 6 inter house cross-country 

competition.  

The Council led an energetic warm up before running two separate races.  

They ran a girls’ race followed by a boys’ race. For both races all the children completed a 1k run and 

enjoyed a fun afternoon.   

In the girls’ race Sienna came third, Eloise came second and Jess came first with an impressive time 

of 3:07 minutes.  

In the boys’ race Ollie came third, and both Thomas and Grayson came joint first with a time of 3:42 

minutes.  

The winning house for the cross country was Air house!  

Congratulations to all the children for their superb effort and well done to the Healthy Outlook 

Council for their brilliant leadership!  

In particular, Jayden was excellent leading the warm up and the event for the Healthy council!    

 

  



  

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


